
TOWNSHIP OF CHATSWORTH 
316837 Highway 6, RR 1 

Chatsworth, Ontario N0H 1G0 
Telephone 519-794-3232 – Fax 519-794-4499 

 
 
September 21, 2023 
 
By Email Only: JHamilton@arran-elderslie.ca  
 
Municipality of Arran-Elderslie  
1925 Bruce Road 
PO Box 70 
Chesley, ON  
N0G 1L0 
 
Attention: Julie Hamilton, Deputy Clerk 
 
 
Re: Resolution: Tile Drainage Loan Program Review 

 
Please be advised at Township of Chatsworth Council held on September 20, 2023 the 
following resolution was carried:  
 
 

THAT Township of Chatsworth Council hereby support the resolution from the 
Municipality of Arran-Elderslie regarding the Tile Drainage Loan Program Review; 
and 
FURTHER THAT the Municipality of Arran-Elderslie be notified of our support. 

 
 
Should you require additional information please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Tyler Zamostny 
Clerk's and Planning Assistant 
 
 

mailto:JHamilton@arran-elderslie.ca

